
Department of Connecticut 

Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 

Council of Administration & Quarterly Meeting Notice 

 

Date: 6/29/2024 

To: Auxiliary Members 

From: Grace Kelly-Department Secretary 

Re: Saturday July 13, 2024, 10:00 A.M. 

Edward A Norton Post 7666, 57 Mill Rd. Guilford Ct. 06437, 203-689-

5068 if directions are needed. 

Please join us for the first quarterly meeting of the 2024-2025 program year. The 

chairpersons will be available to discuss the objectives for the national programs. 

Following last year’s format, the quarterly meeting will be first and begin at 10:00, 

then lunch and the council will begin at 1:00. Anyone is welcome to attend both 

meetings, however only members of the council can vote during the afternoon 

meeting. Should you have any questions, please speak with someone on the 

council and they will bring your concerns/questions up at that meeting. 

The quarterly meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. and at 11:30 a representative from 

President Kathie’s special project APK Charities will speak about this very special 

program. 

Department Commander Stan Borusiewicz has been invited to attend the council 

meeting as well. 

Raffle items are needed for the finance table. Lunch will be provided, and it will be 

buffet style, the cost for lunch will be $15.00 per person. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone as we continue the mission of “unwavering 

support for uncommon heroes”. 

Grace Kelly-VFW Auxiliary Department Secretary 


